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Dates for your Diary


Thursday 5th December - Open the 
Book assembly.


Wednesday 11th December - Robins & 
Puffins Nativity play - 2pm start.


Thursday 12th December - Shearwater, 
Peregrine, Raven classes - Christmas Play


Afternoon performance starts at 2pm


Evening performance starts at 6.30pm


Thursday 12th December - assembly by 
QE2 student - Leprosy Mission.


Monday 16th December - Friends of St 
Johns - Festive Film Night after school.


Tuesday 17th December - Carol Service 
at St Johns Church - starts at 2.30pm


Wednesday 18th December - Christmas 
Lunch


Thursday 19th December - Party Day


Friday 20th December - Christmas 
Jumper day & SCHOOL CLOSES


Monday 6th January SCHOOL OPENS

DATES

As we approach a really busy month please make sure you 
have made a note of the dates and times of performances 
and Christmas events. Mrs Astill has sent ticket letters out 
so please make sure that the slips requesting tickets are 
returned to the office as quickly as possible.


CHRISTMAS LUNCH

If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like to 
have the school Christmas lunch on Wednesday 18th 
December, please can you let Mrs Astill know before Friday 
6th December. 

Payment of £2.55 must be made before 6th December and 
late requests cannot be accommodated as the kitchen have 
a deadline for food orders.


CAROL SERVICE

We hope that many of you will be able to join us for our 
Community Carol Service in church on Tuesday 17th 
December, starting at 2.30pm.

We ask that children are collected from the church at 
3.30pm. that day. However,  if this is not possible we will 
walk children who are not collected back down to school. If 
you want to collect your child from school or if your child 
needs to get the bus please let us know in advance so that 
an early departure from the church can be made.


FILM NIGHT

Thank you to the Friends of St Johns for organising the film 
night for the children. Details about this will be sent next 
week.

We ask that if children want to wear a onesie, bring a 
blanket and/or teddy for the event - these are brought in a 
bag and clearly labelled. The children attending can get 
changed before the end of the school day and the staff will 
help the younger children if needed. 

Children should not wear onesies all day - it is not a non-
uniform day.


WEAR CHRISTMAS JUMPERS FOR NSPCC

On the last day of term children can come to school 
wearing a Christmas Jumper instead of their usual blue St 
Johns top.

This is to raise money for the annual NSPCC Christmas 
Jumper Day. A minimum donation of £1 would be 
appreciated. There will also be a Christmas Tuck Shop that 
day and this will be for the charity as well.

If you have any Christmas festive jumpers that no longer 
fit your child please donate them to the school second 
hand rail in the entrance hall.

Any donated jumpers can be taken free of charge.

 

On Friday 6th and Friday 13th December we 
will be holding a Foodbank Tuckshop. 


Instead of paying 30p for tuckshop toast, 
children are asked to donate an item for the 
Foodbank Trolley - this can be a food item 

(tinned item, packet, etc) or a Christmas treat. 
Thank you for your support with this.





INFORMATION FOR ANYONE WITH PRE SCHOOL AGED CHILDREN



The links below show where parents can purchase tickets.
 
https://mailchi.mp/c552b369add7/february-half-term-football-camp-10340917
 
(https://fcisleofman.ticketco.events/uk/en/m)
 

https://mailchi.mp/c552b369add7/february-half-term-football-camp-10340917
https://fcisleofman.ticketco.events/uk/en/m

